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FIND OUT MORE

Winter school holidays now open!

D.I.Y projects continued:
The children have been eager to complete the wooden blocks so they could see 
them in use. We had many children wanting to offer assistance, they all ensured 
they put their safety gear on such as goggles, mask and got stuck in.

The children have begun to gain the label of experienced woodworkers. These 
children continue to show up each week to participate in this project. These 
children are happy to assist their peers in how to safely operate the tools, as well 
as prepare the wood for them to cut. 

The children have sealed and oiled the pieces of branches our now in use in our 
brown hall for the children to build with. The large pallet has now also been oiled 
and sealed and it is ready for legs to be attached.
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September Highlights



Service updates
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